
 10th June 2022 

Nursery News    
  

Our topic is  Transport 

This week in Nursery  
 
This week we have been learning about boats. We made our own boats and tested if they would 
float or sink. We also released the butterflies as they have turned from caterpillars into        
butterflies. 
 



Next week in Nursery  

Literacy  
 
We will be reading ‘Mr Gumpy’s Motor Car.’ 
 
 

Maths 
We will reciting numbers to 10. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We will also be using everyday language of 
time e.g. Later, This morning. 

 Messages 
 
Remember to send any photos of your chil-
dren’s learning at home to nurse-
ryphotos@kingsgate-pri.camden.sch.uk 
 

Understanding of the World 
 

We will be looking at new and old cars and 
thinking about how cars move. We will also 
experiment with moving cars on different 
surfaces. 

 
  

 Songs, Rhymes and Poems 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Expressive Arts and Design  
 
Next week we will be making cars with wheels 
that move using split pins. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


